June-July 2020 Newsletter

The Sang Family - Missionaries to Kenya



Contact

P.O. Box 68-20403, Mogogosiek, KENYA +254 713 503 905 paulsang@mwbm.org

Sending Church Corinth Baptist Church 3156 Langley Road

Support Address Macedonia P.O. Box519, Braselton, GA 30517 706 654 218



We would like to take this opportunity to thank our heavenly father for being with us during this time of the pandemic. He has protected us and blessed us in various ways. Thanks and honor be unto Him.

Light at the end of the tunnel for our Ministry

God willing we will reopen our ministry on January however we must follow government reopening rules.

For us to reopen our Christian school we are required to meet the following urgently;

- 1. have thermometers,
- 2. have two hundred chairs,
- 3. have two washrooms (construction of washrooms has started),
- 4. have three additional classrooms,
- 5. have two additional dormitories,
- 6. have masks, sanitizers, washing points and
- 7. A qualified nurse

We have to meet the above requirements to be able to get a reopening certificate.

We thank God for helping us to be able to level where we will construct the new classrooms and dormitories. We trust God to provide funds for the construction and those other requirements. Kindly pray with us that God may provide these funds. Construction of the three classrooms and two dormitories should start as early as possible in order to be completed before January.

Prayer requests

- 1. Pray for my family.
- 2. Pray that God may help us meet the government requirements.
- 3. Pray for our members, children, orphans, and staff.

